The station was unable to broadcast its regularly scheduled E/I programming on
10/18/2021-10/24/2021 and 10/25/2021-10/31/2021 due to a cybersecurity
incident that occurred on October 16, 2021, which affected its master control
operations. Due to the cybersecurity incident, the station was unable to air notice
or to reschedule the programs within 7 days of when the episodes were
scheduled to air.




